
In Opposition to SB 2231 
 
I am writing in opposition to SB 2231 and urge a Do Not Pass for this bill. 
 
As written, this bill is government overreach that doesn’t solve a problem.  Using 
someone’s preferred pronouns is a way to show respect and acceptance – 
something we all deserve as human beings.  This bill discriminates against students 
and teachers, and any other employees who are committed to honoring pronoun 
preferences – now being told that they are not allowed.  Every employee and 
student deserves to live in a healthy environment where they are addressed in the 
way that they prefer.  It doesn’t hurt anyone to be kind. 
 
I urge a Do Not Pass for SB 2231 
 
Janet Mathistad 
Minot ND 
 
 


